From:

To: Manston Airport

Subject: Manston Airport Proposal.

Date: 24 June 2019 21:16:05

Dear Sirs/Madam.

Whilst the original airport caused some unwelcome noise of a daytime it at least had the merit of providing a service for local people.

This new proposal has nothing other than a vague possibility of passenger services and the antisocial cost of night time flights.

It is most definately not welcomed or supported by any people that I know of in Thanet. Please reject any proposal to reopen this failed airport.

Yours sincerely

Ron & Helen Webster

Sent from Samsung tablet